
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE 100! 

 

The Hall hopes to display your memories and photos at the 100th celebrations. Then after 

the event make a memory book for future generations to see. 

 

Do you have a special memory or photo of Devoran Village Hall? 

Perhaps you went to a war time event, were a member of Devoran WI or had your wedding 

reception in the Hall. We would love to hear from you. Send your photos and memories 

to: dvhposters@outlook.com 

 

COMMUNITY news 

 

mailto:dvhposters@outlook.com


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our wonderful Summer Circus Skills Camp and workshops are 

now available to book at Chyan Cultural Centre, TR10 9BT.  Day 

tickets also available.  Please share within your network to enable 

magical new memory making experiences and new skills.. 
Camp from 28th August until 1st September. Day tickets available for the 29th, 30th, 

31st and 1st September 2024 at just £10 per day. 
 

To book: Swamp Circus event tickets from TicketSource. 
 

Warmest regards, 
 

Swamp Circus Team 
 
 
 

 

https://swampcircus.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a96c35aec32a6b01235480c7d&id=27e5f8fa43&e=d3bc50b21e


 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


